
 

For Local 8 Members at Franke Tobey Jones                                                    April 28, 2022 

CONTRACT RATIFIED! 
 
Yesterday, April 27, 2022, the employees of Franke Tobey Jones unanimously ratified a new contract 
that provides for huge wage increases and better scheduling to avoid the use of mandatory 
scheduling. 
 
BIG THANK YOU to the bargaining team – Jackie Kekona, Tyler Rogers, Holly Elton and Alisha 
Navarro - for their hard work and dedication to see this to the end and their commitment to getting 
the best deal possible for all.  
 
Thanks to all that took time to ask questions and vote.   

 
We are STRONGER together!   
 
Questions?  Contact Leslie Liddle, Union Representative, Leslie@opeiu8.org 
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